
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF FORESTPORT 

PUBLIC HEARING: Proposal to amend Local Law #1 of 2010: To reduce planning 

Board Members from seven to five 

May 9, 2018 @ 6:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

TOWN OF FORESTPORT 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

FORESTPORT TOWN HALL 

May 9, 2018 @ 6:00PM 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT    MEMBERS ABSENT  
Councilwoman Kardash     

Councilman Scouten 

Councilman Scott      

Councilman Rockhill 

Supervisor Entwistle 

Town Clerk Tracy Northrop 

 

CALL TO ORDER: 

 The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Entwistle at 6:00 pm. 

PLEDGE OF ALLIENGENCE: 

 The pledge of allegiance was recited. 

LEGAL NOTICE: 

 Supervisor Entwistle read the legal notice. 

COMMENTS: 

 Supervisor Entwistle stated the Town has a five member Board for a long time. 

Since the term is staggered, getting someone to commit to a seven year term is difficult. 

There have been no issues with a five year term. Discussion took place. Roll call Vote: 

    Councilman Scott – yes 

    Councilwoman Kardash – yes 

    Councilman Scouten- yes 

    Councilman Rockhill- yes 

    Supervisor Entwistle – yes 

  

     

 

  

ADJOURNMENT: 

 A motion was made by Councilman Rockhill and seconded by Councilman Scott 

to adjourn the hearing. Roll call vote: 

 

    Councilman Scott – yes 

    Councilwoman Kardash – yes 

    Councilman Scouten- yes 

    Councilman Rockhill- yes 



    Supervisor Entwistle - yes 

 

  

There being no further business, the hearing was adjourned by Supervisor Entwistle at 

6:15 pm. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tracy M. Northrop 

Forestport Town Clerk  

  

 


